FREE TRANSLATION

CARLO CAMELI

Armatore,

GENOA, 5th April 1957,
Messrs,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping

Sottoripa 1A/112
Genoa

Dear Sirs,

Tanker "MIRAFLORES"

Following instructions which we have received
from the Owners of the above tanker, we regret to inform
you it has been decided, as from today, not to maintein the
ship's class with your Society,

We would take this opportunity of expressing
our thanks to your Surveyors for their services during the
construction of the ship and also during her first year of
service,

Yours faifhfully,

for MIRAFLORES COMPANIA NAVIERA
PANAMENA

Carlo Cameli Armatore
as Agent,
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